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November 16, 2020 
 
Dear Students and Families of Greenfield High School, 
 
We are excited to share that school bus transportation is now available for our Wednesday in-person learning sessions with one pickup time 
ahead of the Session A 7:30 start time and one return route leaving school at 12:30 following the conclusion of Session D.  Students are provided 
a place to study in between sessions if needed.  Students who choose to leave early may be picked up, walk, or take Milwaukee County transit. 
MCTS tickets are available in the GHS office upon request. 
 
Busing information for high school students who qualify for transportation can now be viewed in Infinite Campus. Stops have been created for 
all students who qualify; however, the choice to ride is optional.   
 
Once logged in, click on “More” and then on “Transportation” to view pick-up and drop-off times. Please understand that routes may change 
due to final modifications and by changes made by the district or bus company.   Please check your bus information frequently for changes, 
especially the day before school, to ensure you have the most current times. 
 
If you do not see transportation information for your child, it might be for one of the following reasons: 

• You chose alternative transportation and opted out when you completed the district survey for the regular transportation schedule 
• Your child is enrolled in the semester-long digital learning option  
• Your child resides within the one-mile walk zone of the High School 

 
All students are required to wear a mask when riding the bus. Please ensure your child is prepared and has a face covering upon entering 
the bus.  For more specific information regarding bus mitigation measures, please read the District transportation mitigation plan on the 
announcements page of the GHS website.  
 
Due to the complicated nature in coordinating bus services we will not accept requests to change the times or locations of stops 
unless there is an unknown hazard that needs to be addressed. 
 
If you have questions or issues about the bus information, contact the district at transportation@greenfield.k12.wi.us.  If you have questions or 
issues logging into Infinite Campus, please contact Ms. Mary Pedersen at  mpedersen@greenfield.k12.wi.us.  
 
 
Best Regards,  
 

 
 
Mr. Todd Willems, Principal  
 
 
 
 


